
From: Baker, Joel
To: Water Permit Application
Subject: Recertification NOI for permit# ARG550000
Date: Friday, June 07, 2019 1:11:20 PM
Attachments: Recertification NOI IAA Little Rock.pdf

ADEQ IAA LITTLE ROCK.pdf

Here is our Recertification NOI and our ADEQ disclosure statement. We have requested the Good
faith certificate from our corporate office in Chicago. As soon as they come in we will subit those to
you.
Thank you.
 
Joel Baker
Branch Manager, Little Rock
501.266.9564
 
Insurance Auto Auctions, Inc.
4900 S. Kerr Rd, Little Rock, AR 72142
Read, link, and like:   IAA-Auctions.com | facebook | twitter | linked in | IAAI.com
 
Join IAA and Make a Difference, One Car at a Time!
Learn, discover, and give back:  1car1difference.com | facebook | twitter
 

This electronic mail message and any attached files contain information intended for the exclusive use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed. This message and any attached files may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If  you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any viewing, copying, disclosure or distribution of this information may be subject to legal
restriction or sanction. Please notify the sender, by electronic mail or telephone, of any unintended recipients and delete
the original message and attached files without making any copies.
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